
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Executive Somers and Chair Mead 
 
FROM:  Hannah Iverson, Administrative Hearings Clerk / Clerk of the Board 
 
DATE:  March 31, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Resume for Reappointment of Board Member David Little  
 

 
 
Mr. David Little is applying for reappointment to the Board of Equalization.  He has been retired for 
over 20 years and does not have a formal resume available. However, his educational and work 
experience includes the following: 
 

Bachelor of Science degree in Physics and Economics 
 Western Washington University (1969) 
 
Commercial Banking 

Trainee → Operations → Loan officer → Bank President (1969 – 2002) 
 
Volunteer (throughout his 30+ year career) 
 Imagine Children’s Museum 
 Rotary Member 
 United Way 

 
He is nearing completion of a partial term left vacant by a prior board member and has been a 
valuable member of the Board of Equalization. 
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